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St Mary Magdalen’s Newsletter             
                                                                                                                           Lett ing the  L ight  of  Jesus  Sh ine Through  

Worship Reflections 
May God’s blessing go with us today, 

At the end of this school year we pray. 

That you keep us safe and give us rest 

So we start again renewed and refreshed. 

Full of health, full of fun 

Ready to come and learn again. 

 

May God’s blessings await us next year, 

To embrace each new challenge without fear. 

Fill this school with your love, 

and guide our hearts from above. 

Full of faith, full of hope, 

Full of joy, and full of love 

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to: Paige Kay and for 

everyone who has one over the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

 

As we come to the end of another super year 

at St Mary Magdalen’s I would like to say a 

huge thank you to you, the parents, for all 

your help and support. I do know how lucky I 

am to have such a supportive parental 

community. Your positivity about school is 

reflected in your children when they come 

bounding through the gates every morning.  

For those of you who have children leaving 

our school tomorrow please take time to 

reflect on what a great job you have done in 

getting your children to be the super little 

citizens they are now.  Obviously we have the 

staff to thank for their input and talent which 

has nurtured their intelligence, their creativity 

and their confidence. However, we are very 

much a partnership and I think the success of 

our relationship shows in the children.  

Enjoy all the memories tomorrow but 

remember that they are ready turn over and 

start on the next page. 

Have a wonderful summer. 

Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 
We will be on Week 3 of the existing menu when we 

return after the summer holidays. 

 

Pre-School 
Pre-School will start back on Monday 9th 

September 2019, 9am-11am.  The first session is a 

free stay and play session, thereafter it will be £4 

per session paid half termly.  If your child would 

like to attend please contact Becky Wells-Earp by 

text on 07758882722.  

 



 
             Thursday 18th July 2019 

2 | P a g e  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Back by popular demand: 

‘Magdalen’s Marvellous Mathematicians Summer Sumdog 

Competition’ 

Over the summer holiday see how accurate you can be at answering 

maths questions on the fun ICT games. These questions will be designed 

to be at your level, the more you get right, the harder they will get! For 

those of you who have never played before the first 50 questions or so 

will be too hard for you. The computer is just working out what level you 

are. Once you are awarded a pet, then the questions will then be at your 

level. Don’t be afraid to get questions wrong if you cannot do them, as 

this makes the game give you easier questions that you can attempt. 

Year 1-6 should already know their user name and password. If you have 

forgotton these, then please ask your teacher for it. Reception children 

will have already been sent a letter home with these on. You will not 

need a school code, if it asks for one then please reload the website, 

www.sumdog.com . If you have any problems logging on then please ask 

either your teacher or myself. The competition starts after school on the 

last day and finishes on Sunday 1st September. If you have a rainy, bored 

day why not give Sumdog a go?  Have fun!   Mrs Briscoe. 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations this week to:    

Year R – Eva Parkinson for being a kind and very helpful member of our class & Seb Mountford for trying so 

hard in everything he does. 

Year 1 – Corin Doherty for being a  pleasure to teach & Alicia Maduka for listening and working hard. 

Year 2 – Scarlet Holmes & Charlotte Brown for wonderful creative story writing ‘one day, I woke up and I 

was my …….’ 

Year 3 – Phoebe Kolacz for fabulous reading & Jaiden Bates for wonderful reading. 

Year 4 – Jeffrey Asa for being a super role model in Year 4 & Claudia Howarth for always trying her best and 

never giving up. 

Year 5 – Grace Bly for being an absolute super star and helping to keep our classroom ship-shape & Florence 

Chappell-Matthews for showing such a great level of empathy and maturity within her friendships. 

Year 6– Melissa Dixon for her positive and bubbly nature around school, Alex Vokes   for believing in himself 

and reaching his potential and Mia McCooke for her calm, mature and responsible approach to the end of Yr6.  

 

http://www.sumdog.com/

